

Tel: 203 977 4150 Fax: 203 977 5845

E-Mail: mpavia@ci.stamford.ct.us



CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

**ORIGINAL** 

March 25, 2013

Ms. Linda Roberts, Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: DOCKET NO. 435 - STAMFORD RELIABILITY CABLE PROJECT PREFERRED ROUTE WITH CANAL STREET OPTION

Dear Ms. Roberts:

The City of Stamford expresses its strong support for the alternative route option provided by the Connecticut Light and Power Company (CL&P) under the Stamford Reliability Cable Project as their preferred route. Since my previous letter of December 14, 2012, impacts to various projects in the vicinity and alternatives to minimize inconvenience to road users in the project area have been reevaluated; CL&P filed a refinement of its Preferred Route, with a Canal Street Option, which avoids Atlantic Street.

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Council that the City favors the Preferred Route with Canal Street Option. Thank you.

Very truly yours

Michael A. Pavia

Mayor

CC: Ernest Orgera, Director of Operations

Louis Casolo, City Engineer Mani S. Poola, Traffic Engineer Ann Brown, Project Manager

